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AOAO Board of Directors 

Based on the election held on 

July 19, the Board of Direc-

tors is: 

President, Carl Shaad 

Vice President, Beth Tarter 

Treasurer, Alice Franklin 

Secretary: Ada Demleitner 

Director, Judith Cucco 

Director, Jim Di Giambattista 

Director, Brant Stremmel 

 

Plaza Hawaii Kai Board 

Meeting 

The next AOAO Board Meet-

ing will be held on Monday, 

August 16, 2021, at 6:30pm. 

The location will be deter-

mined at a later date, depend-

ing on COVID-19 conditions.  

Information on location (or 

access information) will be 

posted in the lobby with the 

agenda prior to the meeting. 

 

Good Neighbor Reminders  

The House Rules prohibit 

move-ins and move-outs, ren-

ovation projects, construction 

work, non-emergency repairs, 

and deliveries of furniture 

and appliances on holidays 

and weekends.   

All of the above requires ap-

proval and scheduling with 

the Resident Manager, Greg 

Stancil. 

Please place all recycling in 

the righthand side dumpster 

located in the trash room.  

And please be sure to flatten 

all boxes to save space in the 

dumpster.  If you’re not sure 

if an item can be recycled, 

place it in the dumpster on 

the left. 

  

COVID-19 mask reminder 

Please remember,  the 

COVID-19 mask order is still 

in place, and masks should be 

worn in all indoor common 

areas (including elevators, 

hallways, stairways, and the 

lobby) on Plaza Hawaii Kai 

property.  

 

Upcoming Holidays 

 

The Manager’s office will be 

closed on : 

 

Friday, August 20, Statehood 

Day 

 

Monday, September 6, Labor 

Day 

 

Ukulele for Beginners 

 

If you are interested in learn-

ing to play the ukulele, con-

tact Joy Higgins at (808) 372-

3221.  Free sessions will be 

starting in August (Thursday 

evenings, time to be deter-

mined). 

 

Did You Know?   
 

The first telephone cable be-

tween the Continental U.S. 

and Hawaii came ashore at 

Hanauma Bay in 1957.  It 

was approximately 2,565 

miles long, could carry 36 

telephone channels in each 

direction, and lasted until it 

was decommissioned in 

1989. 
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